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District 4l2 is growing. Our membership is at all 

we are doing well. We have a diverse community 

of Lions.  This is a pride that I share with everyone. 

Though we are of different cultures we all share 

our passion for service and giving.

Changes are coming. As of June all further dues 

that are California based will be billed by our Dis-

trict and we will forward monies to the California 

District. 

International will be eliminating the word “Club.” 

We will be known as Lions.

If your club is having a project invite other clubs to 

attend.  We all must support each other. Friend-

ships should go beyond clubs.  We all need that 

support from everyone.

Continue to do Community service. Step up mem-

bership. I want to say thank you to all the clubs 

that have increased membership; especially LA 

Elite and LA Diamond Clubs. Their love for Lions is 

noted. May the holidays bring peace and harmony 

to your lives. 

International Reception will be in December and 

meeting with all the Club Presidents will take 

place. Your Cabinet is working hard for the future 

of 4-L2. Check 4-L2 Calendar for dates.

We are the best in the west. “Climbing Together To 

Succeed”
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Thank you all for working 

hard this past year and as 

the year comes to a close I’d 

like to wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas! 

Long Range Planning 

Leadership Committee has 

conducted many trainings this 

year; including Leadership 

Training, Treasurer Training, 

Club Secretary Training, Zone 

Chair Training, and Region 

Chair Training. Within our 4L-2 

District of 1500 members 200 

Lions have gone through train-

ing, that’s over 10%. Hopefully 

by next year we can increase 

participation in these trainings 

even more. 

BY JACKY LU

FIRST VICE DISTRICT

GOVERNOR

We Serve is our motto. Please 

just remember that as a 

Lion, Code of Ethics is our 

backbone to service in our 

community. I encourage all of 

our leaders to read the Code of 

Ethics in our Lions meetings to 

help remind ourselves how to 

prevail as good Lions. 

In Your Lionism

First Vice District Governor

Jacky Lu

Leader
lan

LRP C Update

LOCAL

Long Range 
Planning Lead-
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tee has con-
ducted many 
trainings this 
year



NEWS

4

Thank you to the Lions of 

District 4-L2 for being the 

leaders in Donations to Lions 

Clubs International Founda-

tion. We are the known as 

leaders in California and in 

the United States. 

It is through LCIF grant fund-

ing that our clubs and dis-

tricts can help more people 

in need and create an even 

deeper, lasting impact. LCIF 

empowers service through 

Matching grants, which can 

help districts equip their 

vision screening programs. 

LCIF is mobilizing hurricane 

relief funds to Lions to deliver 

relief in Louisiana and other 

states impacted by Hurricane 

Ida. 

Since July 2020, LCIF has 

awarded 142 hunger-related 

grants totaling US$1,751,036. 

With 100% of donations 

going towards grants and 

programs, LCIF empowers 

the compassionate service 

of Lions and those who need 

our help.

Let’s keep up the hard work 

in supporting LCIF, every do-

nation counts. Our goal this 

year is to be 100% District; 

this means every club do-

nates to LCIF in any amount. 

For the Model Clubs we 

thank you and some of the 

clubs have achieved the 

Model Club Commitment and 

other are close to reaching 

the commitment. I will be 

sending out the information to 

the individual clubs shortly. 

Remember, your donations 

are registered in your individ-

ual accounts and supports 

your club for recognitions. 

This includes the 100% clubs, 

200% clubs, Model Clubs, 

100% Melvin Jones Clubs 

and Major Donors. For the 

2020-2021 year we donated 

$129,371.00, I know we can 

reach that goal.

I am also looking to conduct 

LCIF Club Coordinator Class-

es; a link will also be sent out 

shortly.

Contact me for more infor-

mation, I can visit your clubs 

or on Zoom.  You can donate 

directly at lcif.org

Sincerely,

PDG Manny Sanchez

LCIF District Coordinator 

It is through 
LCIF grant 
funding that our 
clubs and dis-
tricts can help 
more people in 
need and create 
an even deeper, 
lasting impact. 
LCIF empowers 
service through 
Matching 
grants, which 
can help dis-
tricts equip their 
vision screen-
ing programs. 

INTERNATIONAL

BY MANNY SANCHEZ

LCIF 
UPDATE

LCIF 

DISTRICT 

COORDINATOR
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CHAIRPERSON
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Zone and Region Chairs Training Update

Lions who attended the 

Presidents/Vice Presi-

dents Training Seminar 

on November 6th.  

They are ready to 

SERVE!

Attendees at the Zone and Region Chairs 

Training on November 13th included

 (Left  to Right)

Bay Region Chair Daniel Cortez, Central 

Region Chair John Perzaz, Central Re-

gion, Zone A Chair Dan Skewes, Central 

Region, Zone C Chair PDG Chris Ohr-

mund, Seminar Presenter PDG Eduardo 

Oveido, President of LA Chinese Lions 

Club Paul Huen, Monrovia Lions Club 

President Vivian Brown, and President 

Hacienda Heights East Valley Lions Club 

Cindy Leung.

REFLECTIONS

Past-Events
News



Upcoming-Events

Helping Those 
in Need

 JANY HUANG

CHAIRPERSON

The end of the year is coming 

soon, let us express our grat-

itude for life by helping those in 

need.   

 Eisenhower Park 

2864 N. Tustin St., Orange, CA 92865 (by the pond) 

 12/18/2021 (Saturday) 

11:00am-12:30pm
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FROM PAST INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT AND CAMPAIGN 100 CHAIRPERSON DR. 
JITSUHIRO YAMADA

SEVEN MONTHS REMAIN IN OUR HISTORIC CAMPAIGN, LEAVING YOU SEVEN MONTHS TO:

• DONATE AND ENCOURAGE OTHERS’ PERSONAL DONATIONS.
• BUILD ON OUR MODEL CLUB PROGRAM. THIS IS CRUCIAL.
• HELP FUNDRAISE US$63,055,745 MORE TOWARD OUR US$300 MILLION GOAL.
• BUILD SUCCESS, LIKE OUTSTANDING DISTRICT 318-B AND AREA LEADER CATHY

SEBAT.

Topics Below:

a Story, Earn US$500 | By the Numbers… Where We Stand | Action: Promote Webinar on 
Recognition | One Month Left to… | Pledge

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Club Announcement Request Form - P.15

Shirt Order Form - P.16

Form - P.1



DOUGLAS X ALEXANDER
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The coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic continues to impact the work of Lions and communities around 

the world, creating challenges for our clubs and the people we care for. Throughout this global crisis, 

Lions have continued to safely serve because the needs have been so great.

To help ensure that clubs are able to meet the growing needs in our communities, the International 

Board of Directors passed another resolution to make it easier to invite new members to serve with us.

Here is an overview of the new resolution approved by the Board of Directors:

• Charter and entrance fees waiver – We have waived all charter and entrance fees from January 1

through June 30, 2022. Charter and entrance fees are also currently waived through December 31, 

2021.

Please note that clubs should pay any outstanding balances right away to stay in good standing and 

We know that every member matters, to our clubs, to our communities and to the lives we touch as 

Lions. For more than a century, Lions have taken on the greatest challenges facing humanity, and 

together, we will overcome this. 

Thank you for sharing the joy of being a Lion, and for your outstanding service and commitment to our 

communities and the world.

Yours in Service,

Douglas X. Alexander

International President

For more information please contact: 

Rosie Mendoza

Los Angeles Host Lions Club

CLFIS Lions Clubs Communicator

(323) 336-4517

CHARTER AND 
ENTRANCE FEE WAIVER
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

REMEMBERING PASSING LIONS

• 2021 Holiday Gathering
December 7th, 2021

• International Presidents Reception
December 30th, 2021

• Exclusive Rose Float Barn Tour 2021
December 31th, 2021

• 2022 MD4 Youth Exchange Camp
June 27th - July 2nd, 2021

With great sadness and a heavy heart 
we remember these  Lions.

PDG Harold Nelson of Delano Lions

• PDG became a Lion at 28 years of age
• Became Governor at the age of 35

Lion Val Leach of Downtown Long Beach Lions Club

• 12 years of service
• Club President in 2017 - 2018



NEWS

11

What great things are your club doing? How is your club impacting local communities? What events 
will your club be hosting? 

Have an article or message you’d like to share? 
Spread the word to our District 4-L2! 
Email: lionaaronlin@outlook.com

CONTACT US



Phoenix Decorating Company 
5400 N Irwindale Ave, Irwindale, CA 91706



EXCLUSIVE 
Rose Float Barn Tour 2021 

 
This is your chance to see the completed 

Lions International float BEFORE the annual 
Tournament of Roses Parade in Pasadena 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join us on December 31st for pick-up at the Rosemead Doubletree 
Hotel for a bus ride  to Phoenix Decorating Company.  The 1st Bus 
will leave at approximately 10:45 am with the last bus leaving at 

about 1:00 pm.  Buses will return you to the Doubletree. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Presented by Lions Float Inc. 

RESERVATIONS: Contact PDG Manny Sanchez at lionmanny@gmail.com 

End the year with 
an easy bus trip to 

the Float Barn! 
 

COST $25/person 
 






